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The Louisiana Polygraph Board met on the above date and location for the third quarter of 2014, the following issues were addressed.





            Call to order at 11:03 AM


            Present were 


	Chairman Richie Johnson


	Vice-Chairman Judy Goodman


	Member Don Zuelke


	Member Rhys Flynn


	Member Kevin Ducote


	Administrative Secretary R. Bordelon


	


1. A copy of the previous meetings minutes was distributed and reviewed. A motion was made by Chairman Johnson to accept, the report was seconded by Member Flyn and was passed. 





2. Bordelon presented the board with the current financial report, a motion to accept the report was made by Member Flynn and seconded by Chairman Johnson the report was accepted and placed into record.





3. Bordelon presented the Intern report; currently there is one active intern, Mr. Patrick K .Pattum #629 of Lafayette City Police who has presented himself on this date for his final interview.


 	Mr. Pattum attended The Polygraph Institute of San Antonio Texas, graduating in October of 2013. Mr. Pattum secured Mr. U.J. Prevost as his sponsor, paid the initial fee of $125.00 and passed the written exam with a score of 89%.  Although very active as an intern Mr. Pattum required an extension as an intern to achieve the required twelve specific issue exams. To this date Mr. Pattum has administered twelve specific issue exams and over forty pre-employment exams with excellent monthly reports from his sponsor.


Mr. Pattum was interviewed by the board and achieved a score of 96.5% with four members voting. Mr. Pattum was placed on the rolls of licensed examiners


.				 


7. New Business;


Board Members discussed recognition to be given to past Board Members and longtime Louisiana examiners. The matter was discussed at length with the following result. 


	1.  Former Board Secretary Mrs. Vicki King would be recognized with a “Lifetime of Service Award”, Mrs. Kings License number 525 will be officially retired and she will carry the title of “Louisiana Polygraph Board Secretary” forever.  This matter was voted and passed unanimously.




















State of Louisiana


POLYGRAPH BOARD








